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I am opposed to the idea of using our public parks and golf courses for homeless camps. It does not
address the root problem of homelessness and causes further deterioration of our city. It seems to me
that there is a lot of abandoned commercial property that could be converted to temporary housing
without resorting to destroying the city’s green spaces. 
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